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Australian Institute
for Teaching and
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Limited

Mr Tim Watling

Secretary

Senate Standing Committee on Education,
Employment and Workplace Relations

P O Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Mr Watling

On 5 June 2013 the Australian Institute for Teaching and School Leadership appeared
before the Education, Employment and Workplace Relations Senate Standing
Committee for the Budget Senate Estimates hearing.

| wish to correct an inadvertent error on page 30 of Hansard, in evidence to the
Committee, in relation to my statement that: “The budget papers show that in the next
two financial years AITSL will receive from DEEWR $14.05 million and $14.59 million,
and a total of $14.8 million and $14.3 million. We expect that funding to cover our
current letter of expectation.” $14.3 million was an incorrect figure. The correct figure is
$15.4 million.

| would appreciate it if you could draw this fact to the attention of the Committee and |
apologise for any inconvenience cause.

Yours sincerely

1

Margely Evans
Chief Exeautive Officer

30 July 2013
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